To Representative Owen,
| am writing on behalf of our bill 182.

| am hoping you will support our bill which has been dead locked in DHS since we passed this bill in
2016. All we are asking you., Please take our names from the files of DSH from 2014-2016. We changed
the bill. We passed this law and yet...DSH still continues to hold us by the neck and refuses to keep us on
their books for the years | mentioned.

I'm begging you to do the right thing...we do not want our homes to have liens on them . Again...WE
CHANGED the bill. And yet, Our names still...are not being removed.

Thank you for your time .
Very Truly Yours,

Claudia Foussard




